
wakai1-Karen

From: Fujimoto, Gail [GFUJIMOTO@co.hawaiLhLus]

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2008 11 :02 AM

To: EDBtestimony

Subject: Support of HB 2253

Janice A. Pakele, Director
Department of Liquor Control
County of Hawaii
Hilo Lagoon Centre
101 Aupuni Street, Suite 230
Hilo, Hawaii 96720
Phone: 808 961-8218
Fax: 808961-8684
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